
Immaculate Heart of Mary Ladies’ Sodality 
“To Work with Love for Jesus through Mary” 

 

June, 2021 

Hello Friends! 

It was wonderful seeing everyone at the May meeting along with the added blessing of all the new faces 
made the evening even more special! 

I want to share with you the 2021–2022 Ladies’ Sodality Board members: Brenda Bucher-president, 
Peggy Kuehner-vice president, Nancy Berger-treasurer, Carol Iliff-recording secretary and Delores 
Taylor-corresponding secretary. The duties that normally fall on the spiritual coordinator will be divided 
up among the board members. At the June meeting I will speak more on this and take any questions you 
may have. 

We will take another run at the baby shower in June! I promise not to drop the ball this time! Please 
remember your donation of new un-wrapped baby items or a cash donation. I will have a table set up 
for them so we can ooh and aah over everything! Our next meeting is on Wednesday, June 9, at 
7:00 p.m. in the Father Keaney Center. Please come!!!  

Sincerely, 

Brenda Bucher  

 

WELFARE 

A Mt. Grace card was sent to Jean Wuenscher and a sympathy card was sent to Katherine Bartola on the 
death of her husband. Please keep our Sodalists in your thoughts and prayers. 

        Therese DeMoor 

 

-Over- 

 



 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

June 9, 2021  General Meeting, 7:00 p.m., FKC 

June 28, 2021  Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m., FKC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brenda Bucher                                 Fr. Aaron Nord                                         Jo Ann Ratermann 
President                                                     Pastor                                         Corresponding Secretary 

 


